
MONTEREY COUNTY 
RESOURCE MANAGEMENT AGENCY – PLANNING DEPARTMENT 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

Date: April 30, 2008 
  

To: Planning Commissioners 
  

From: Valerie Negrete, Assistant Planner 
  

Subject: Item 2, PLN070377 Chapin extension 
  

 
Staff is requesting that the item be continued to May 14, 2008 as staff has received new updated 
information relating to the Chapin facilities Traffic Report. Staff requires additional time to review 
the new information with the applicant and the traffic engineers as well as incorporate potential new 
information into the project review. 
 
 
 
 
 


